
MIGRATORY FISH IN YOUR BACKYARD 
RIVER HERRING RUNS OF THE CONNECTICUT RIVER 

Would you like to know more about river herring?   
Did you know they are a crucial link in the coastal and riverine food chain?  

Join us to hear Steve Gephard, CT DEEP Supervising Fisheries Biologist, share the status of river herring 
populations, what their migratory runs mean for the Connecticut River and its tributaries, and what you 
can do to help us learn more about runs in your backyard.  

All are welcome! Free and open to the public. No RSVP required. 

Tuesday, February 23rd  
7:00 PM 

Haddam’s Old Town Hall 
30 Field Park Drive, Haddam 

Thursday, February 25th 
7:00 PM 

Goodwin College Auditorium 
One Riverside Dr, East Hartford 

Want to know more? Go to ctriver.org/get-involved 

In collaboration with 

Would you like to become a citizen scientist?  

Can't make either of the information sessions but would like to find out how to become a citizen scientist 
and help us learn more about river herring runs in the lower part of the Connecticut River? There will be 
a training session for citizen scientists held on: 

Wednesday, March 23rd   7:00 PM  
deKoven House, 27 Washington Street, Middletown, CT 

Please contact Alicea Charamut at acharamut@ctriver.org or call (860) 704-0057 to RSVP for the 
training session or to learn more about the program. 


